Bryant, Shellie

From: Tracey Mitchell <City.Council@Saskatoon.ca>

Sent: April 27, 2019 11:10 AM

To: City Council

Subject: Form submission from: Write a Letter to Council

Submitted on Saturday, April 27, 2019 - 11:09 Submitted by anonymous user: 71.17.212.9

Submitted values are:

Date: Saturday, April 27, 2019

To: His Worship the Mayor and Members of City Council

First Name: Tracey Last Name: Mitchell

Email:

Address: Lansdowne Ave. Apt 201

City: Saskatoon

Province: Saskatchewan Postal Code:

Name of the organization or agency you are representing (if applicable):

Subject: Bike Lane Network and Bus Rapid Transit

Meeting (if known):

Comments:

I strongly support a network of well-maintained bike lanes and the introduction of Bus Rapid Transit in Saskatoon. The more people that are out of cars, the faster traffic moves for everyone. Sustainable transportation is also important for decreasing wear and tear on roads and decreasing our greenhouse gas emissions.

For the bike lane network, I support Option 1 or 2. The lack of bike lane network is the main obstacle to increasing active transportation in the City. Please remove that barrier by approving one of the two options.

For Bus Rapid Transit, I strongly support a corridor on Broadway Avenue. There is a lot of population density around Broadway and it is also a destination for many users throughout the city. A BRT corridor on Broadway has the most potential to increase ridership and really make BRT work as it's meant to.

Please know that there is widespread support for both initiatives in the city including among many marginalized and disenfranchised folks that rely on buses and aren't in a position to speak up as loudly as some of the business leaders have been. These are your constituents too. Thank you for your time.

Attachments:

The results of this submission may be viewed at: https://www.saskatoon.ca/node/398/submission/304395